
 
 

Monthly Class News 
From the 2nd grade classroom of Mrs. Luconte 

                                          October edition 

                              Please make sure your child is on time to school. Breakfast is served in our classroom    

 from 7:30 – 7:45. We start instruction at 7:45. Your child misses valuable learning time when 

 they are late.  Also, please continue to help your child with his/her homework and read with  

 them daily.  20 minutes of daily reading is essential for children to be successful readers. Adults  

  can model good reading behaviors by showing children how much they enjoy   

  recreational reading!  Happy Fall!! 

 

 
Reading: We are practicing reading 

dialogue and are working on our 

listening comprehension. 

Writing: We have been working on 

punctuation when writing sentences 

using (.), (?) and (!) and where 

capital letters should go. 

Math: We have been measuring in 

centimeters. We are learning how 

to compare lengths. 

Social Studies/Science: We are 

learning about the different types 

of communities; rural, suburban and 

urban, and about living and non 

living things. 

 

 

A Message from the Teacher 

October is here! Wow, that first month flew 

by!  Our 218 family is getting closer and we are 

starting to blossom as second graders. Keep 

helping your child with the homework at home.  

Also, check out our classroom web page for 

these newsletters, and helpful links! Also, if 

you are not on the Classroom Dojo, please let 

me know and I will send you another invitation. 

         

   

 

 

What’s Happening This month? 

We have been working hard at following 

the School Wide Positive Behavior rules. 

We practice the "4 Stars": Kindness, 

Respect, Responsibility, and Safety.  We 

learned that these are just some of the 

qualities of good citizens.  

Our Halloween parade will be on the 31st. 

If you would like to send a treat in for our 

class you can do so. Please do not allow 

your child to wear their costume to 

school. Students may bring their 

costumes in a bag. 

To Contact the Teacher: 

by phone (school): 458-3210 ext. 2180 

by email:  Kristin.Luconte@rcsdk12.org 

website: 

http://www.rcsdk12.org/Domain/2337       
 

 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fsantapogue.wbschools.org%2Fabout_our_school%2Fbucketfilling_at_santapogue%2Fbucket_filler_coloring_page%2F&h=0&w=0&sz=1&tbnid=zPLkN8cDRnyouM&tbnh=156&tbnw=160&zoom=1&docid=ZF4ZbuWBV4TONM&hl=en&ei=hKVUUvfaApb_4AP2s4GoAw&ved=0CAEQsCU

